

Dear Colleague,

I am very pleased you have applied for a post at Trinity Catholic High School. Welcome to our community. I do hope you enjoy your visit whatever the outcome. Trinity is a Catholic, voluntary aided school.

We cover a very wide catchment area and are one of the few, if only, split site 1 1-18 comprehensives in the UK. Trinity has been judged "Outstanding" five times by Ofsted. We are very proud of our achievement but we remain deeply committed to developing and enhancing the vision we follow and the children we serve.

The heart of our vision centres on Christ's words to treat other people as you would be treated and, in particular, treat other people's children as if they are our own. Consequently, Trinity is a happy, buoyant community with a very large Sixth Form, the other years, 7-1 1, being 8 form entry. Our curriculum is wide and rich, our pastoral care exceptional and our commitment to a wide range of extra-curricular activities vigorously maintained.

Our parents are most supportive whilst our students singular in their commitment to their own education and that of their colleagues. Naturally, at times, things do not go right as we want, but we are always learning and ever ready to improve.

Anyway, I do hope you enjoy your stay here and that the outcome is the best possible both for you and our school. I thank you for reading this.

Kindest regards and good wishes,

Dr P.C. Doherty OBE

Headmaster





